
 

 

Barb Collins called the  December 5, 2014 Senior Commission meeting to order 
at 1:00pm. 

Members Present: Ruth Schwab, Helen Winkel & Mike Vallone  

The minutes of the November  2014 meeting were reviewed by the members. 
Ruth Schwab made a  motion to accept the minutes and Mike Vallone seconded 
the motion. Minutes were accepted as presented. 

No Health & Human Resource report due to the medical leave of Lisa Anthony. 

St. Vincent DePaul report by Mike Vallone.  There are still an abundance of 
people coming to the food pantry. They handed out about 25 bags of food and 
$1000 in one night. Thanksgiving Mass brought in the largest amount of money 
ever collected.  

Mike Vallone reported on The American Legion. The Veterans were busy they did 
4 different memorials in 4 days.   He reminded us about the pancake breakfast 
on the last Sunday of every month. It not only includes pancakes but also eggs, 
sausage & bacon.  Also the Christmas party for the children will be held on 
December 7th at the Legion. 

Barb Collins reminded the  seniors about the blood drive on December 12th. 
Helen Winkel, Ruth Schwab and Mike will attend and check in the donors. The 
members enjoyed some Christmas treats.  

The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:05 pm. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Barbara Collins 


